
The Finance and Treasury Board, representing the government, called the
CUPE Centralized bargaining team back to the table at 4 PM today. They
informed the team that they will not be changing their proposal.  

We called the Treasury Board back to the table later in the day. We made it
clear that our responses and offers have reflected that we, the CUPE
centralized bargaining team, only agreed to bargain General Economic
Increases for our members. We remain committed to the original intent of
centralized bargaining by keeping the doors open to negotiate fair GEIs and
will not accept any concessions. 

As always, we need to keep the lines of communication with our fellow co-
workers open. Collective action is our power. 

In Solidarity,

The CUPE Centralized Bargaining Team
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